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To: The Secretary
Minisfiy of Home Affairs (FCRA Section)
Gove-rnment of India
Loknayak Bhavan
New Delhi- 110003.

Sir,

I)ate: fth Septemb er, 2A02

Sub: Clarification of the procedure for change of address - reg.

This is to kindly inform you that the registered offlce of the Institute of Health

Systems continues to be at the DMS Complex, Sultan Bazat,Hyderabad as indicated

in the Memorandum of Association (MOA) and Rules. Because of lack of space for

the Administrative and Academic facilities the Institute is now located at the HACA

Bhavan, Hyderabad-500004. This fact has been recognised by the Ministy of Home

Affairs FCRA Section as can be seen in the correspondence Lt.No.tr-2192A58(lly

99-FCRA.II, dated 3rd, May, 1999 &omthe Minisfiy to the Institute.

In this connection, please help us with details of prescribed procedure, if any,

for change ofaddress.

Thanking you,

Srrncerely-

List of Enclosures:
l. Memorandum of Association, Institute of Health Systerns
2. Correspondence from Ministy of Home Affairs (FCRA) to the Institute of Hplth

Systems


